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	October 2013
	Our Ref: FOI/85339



You requested the following information from the Ministry of Justice (MoJ):
I am trying to obtain prison first reception statistics broken down by individual prisons. I cannot find anything available on the websites apart from the population figures which are not what I am looking for.  Would you know if this information is available anywhere?  I am interested particularly in prisons in the north of England - I could supply a list of four or five if it was going to be possible to get this data.

Your request has been handled under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) and I can confirm that the MoJ holds the information that you have asked for and I am pleased to provide this to you in the attached table.  
You can find more information by reading the full text of the Act (available at http://www.legislation.gov.uk/ukpga/2000/36/contents) and further guidance http://www.justice.gov.uk/guidance/freedom-of-information.htm. 




